
Thank you for letting me know. I will delete my personal information in times like these. 

Thanks again for your good work!  Jane 

 

 

Dear Chairperson Bynum, Chairperson Manning and members of the committee, 

Your work on the bills listed below is key to me and countless others. Thank you for voting 

YES!  

I believe these initial steps will support changes in specific areas of concern (e.g., police 

brutality, the systemic racism affecting many of Oregon’s police departments). Advocating 

for change in these areas will be critical in helping to establish more equitable and 

responsible police departments in our communities. 

The time to make these changes is NOW when many Oregonians are finally willing to 

address the pain of our state and community’s collective racist past. Thank you for your 

leadership as each of us personally and collectively move forward in the midst of 

challenging times. I expect Oregon to emerge from these days better and thank each of you 

for your role in moving us there! 

LC 742 - Changes to the tools law enforcement can use during crowd control situations 

LC 743 - Relating to police officer uniforms and identification (“demilitarizing" police) 

LC 744 - Relating to police officer misconduct 

LC 745 - Relating to the use of force by police officers 

Thank you for your dedication to ALL of Oregon’s residents, 

 


